
 
 

 
 

 

 

Clinical Programs 

 
A. General: Members of the second- and third-year classes may become eligible to 

participate in one or more of the College's practice-based clinics.  Such individualized 

practical experience gives the student a sense of professional responsibility that is 

indispensable to successful law practice. 

 
B. Approved Clinics:  All currently approved clinics are listed in the Course Catalog on the 

Registrar’s page on the Stetson internet site. 
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